Minutes of Patient Participation Group Meeting

Tuesday 15th May 2012

Attendees: Lynne Poole, Sally Brzezicki, Elizabeth Sadler, Breda McGourty,

Anne Jackson, Gillian Arram, Barbara Passey, Pamela Topley and William Dalton

Apologies: Dr. Hughes, Dr Brzezicki and Shirley Sepkes

Today has been a very busy day at the practice and the doctors have sent their apologies for not being able to attend the Patient Participation Group meeting. 

Agenda:

Minutes were agreed from the last meeting.

Patients Notice Board:  Thanks were given to Gillian Arram and Shirley Sepkes for organising and updating both the surgery notice boards.

Mary Mitchell left the practice on 3rd May for new challenges and any patient queries are to be forwarded to Lynne Poole – Assistant Practice Manager until a new Practice Manager is in post.

Sally Brzezicki spoke about her role – Nurse Practitioner and the general Nursing and Health Care Assistant roles within the practice.  It was felt that it would be a good idea to pass on this information, especially the role of the Nurse Practitioner to a greater number of patients.

The subject of where to hold future meetings and funding were discussed.  Lynne stated that unfortunately the Practice would not be able to provide any funding and hoped that the group could eventually run fund raising events for the benefit of the patients and maybe speak to the local churches and Selsdon Hall to see if the halls could be used free of charge for meetings and speakers as it was for the benefit of the local community.   The patient group for Selsdon Park Practice are currently fund raising for a practice Defibrillator.  Anne will try to get further information from the PPG.

A 20 minute presentation from the Priory Hospital will be held on 13th June.  Details will be posted on the notice boards.

Regarding new families moving into the area it was agreed it would a good idea that a ‘New Home’ pack containing a welcome letter from the group, surgery Registration Form and Practice brochure posted through the door of local property with a ‘SOLD’ board.  Bill will put together a letter and Gillian is happy to post some packs.

An idea was raised as to whether it may be helpful if a directory was set up whereby patients and carers could be linked to other patients and carers who are in a similar situation to themselves.

Members proposed whether it may be possible in the future to facilitate a group consisting of patients and carers, to advise them on their entitlement and access to benefits and other support. Pamela spoke of her experience in setting-up a group which was based at a Church.

Members agreed to visit the practice to talk to other patients about the group and to take questions about any information which the group has posted on the notice board. It was suggested that this may be possible when the Saturday flu clinics start in September, as there is often a high turnout of patients to the clinic.

New Patients:

The practice is still open to receiving new patients

The next Patient Participation Group Meeting will be held at the Queenhill Medical Practice on Tuesday 10th July 2012 at 12.30 hrs.
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